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INFORMATION 

SUMMER PLACEMENT 2025  

BUDA CAMPUS DORMITORY 
 
 

Accommodation in the dormitories of the Directorate of University Dormitories of the Hungarian 

University of Agricultural and Life Sciences (hereinafter referred to as the University or MATE) is 

limited to the beginning and end of the semester according to the academic year timetable, but we 

provide dormitory accommodation during the summer period for those students who need it. 

 

You can apply for a summer dormitory place from Tuesday 1 July 2025 (8:00) to Friday 15 August 

2025 (16:00) as follows: 

 

Application period: 13 June 2025 (Friday) 8:00 - 23 June 2025 (Monday) 16:00 

 

Your application for accommodation in the summer dormitory room must be submitted via Neptun TR 

under Administration/ Requests menu item. 

 

Summer accommodation is provided at the Somogyi Imre Dormitory. 

 

The 2025 summer accommodation fee is: 

 

University Dormitories Placement 
Summer accommodation fee (from 1 July 2025) 

HUF/person/month  

Budapest – Somogyi Imre 

Dormitory 

double 

room 
40 000 

 

Summer dormitory accommodation can be available under the following conditions: 

− students who are active students at MATE in the spring semester of the academic year 

2024/2025 and who do not have any dormitory fees outstanding may apply, 

− graduate and diploma students are not eligible to apply, 

− preference in the allocation of places will be given to students who are using the 

dormitory accommodation in connection with their university studies, 

− 2 signed copies of the ’Summer Residence Contract’ at the time of move-in 

(downloadable from Neptun: Information/General Forms),  

− Summer entrance ticket, 

− equipment sheet. 

         Check-in and check-out is between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. on workdays. 

 

For those who did not apply for the summer place from 1 July, please inform Dorottya Gergely by e-

mail (buda.kollegium@uni-mate.hu) at least 2 working days in advance about the exact time of arrival. 

 

Summer accommodation fees will be published in NEPTUN TR.  

 

Budapest, 12 June 2025 

 Ildikó Fedor 

                        Head of Dormitory 

https://kollegium.uni-mate.hu/

